
MEMORANDUM 

Date: 

To: 

Via: 

From: 

Subject: 

November 9, 2023 

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners 

Albert P. Childress 

City Manager 

Jim Young 

Director of Code Compliance 

Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award 

Introduction 

The monthly Code Compliance Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award. 

Background 

The Code Compliance Department has established a monthly “Keep Key West Beautiful Award”. This 

award recognizes the exceptional efforts of businesses that have significantly improved their property. 

Recommendations for a property for this award, can be made to the Code Compliance Office (305) 

809-3740 or email us at code_enforcement@cityofkeywest-fl.gov. 

Recommendation 

The Code  Compliance Department is recommending Gulf Atlantic Bank, 2222 N. Roosevelt Blvd. for 

the month of November 2023. 


